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TNVOAD Meeting Notes

May 16, 2012

TEMA – Suiter Room

3041 Sidco Drive

Nashville, TN 37204

Call to Order:  President, Fred Dettwiller called the meeting to order at 10:09am.  He welcomed everyone to the meeting.  He proceeded to lead us in prayer and Gary Ward lead the Pledge of Allegiance.
November 07, 2013 is the next meeting

Terry Haight opening prayer

David Acres opening pledge

Terry moved to accept minutes and Gary Ward Seconded – voted to accept unanimously
Finance Report reviewed by David Acres – Terry reminded everyone of the agreement that the Citizen to Citzen Fund would be activated if needed.  Treasurer’s report was moved to accept by Gary Ward and Seconded by Terry Haight.

David Acres went to the National VOAD Conference and brought back the Minimum Criteria for everyone to take with them and review.  We will put this on the agenda for discussion for the next meeting.

Billy Walker asked that everyone that could attend to consider going next year when the national conference will be in Indianapolis.  May 13-15, 2014 is the conference date.
FEMA Presentation – Lesli Remaly-Netter presented the attached maps and database on volunteer organizations across the nation.  She also presented info on the Emergency Food and Shelter website.  Also shared a map of all the open field offices as of yesterday.  She shared that there is a huge need for donation management stradegy work.  Oklahoma was overwhelmed with both volunteers and donations.

She also mentioned that Gary Ward attended a conference on Individual Assistance with FEMA.

TNReady is an app that you can download from TNEMA.org 

TN Commission on Aging and Disability presentation – presented by LaVerdia McCullough

She presents a workshop on how to make a ready bag to seniors all over the state.  She showed us how to put this together and gave us the “Are You Ready?” handout that is included with these minutes.

Table the By-Laws report to the next meeting.
Need for next Tuesday, August 14, 2013, to have a TNVOAD representative in the LOU per a request from TEMA (billy Walker).  This is the DOE Exercise all day that day.  Gary Ward volunteered to be that representative.

David Acres asked and everyone agreed that the Executive Committee would review the website options, including the NVOAD.org setup and report back to the group.
David Acres asked for reports from the groups.  David Sledge reminded everyone to forward an email with a quarterly update for the minutes to David.Sledge@tn.gov.

David Acres adjourned the meeting at 11:51am.
Website:

We had 2 companies bid on the new website design and they were both almost the same price, about $3,000 for the design and about $20 per month to host.  The President felt that we should use the vendor that lives in Tennessee to keep the business in our state.  Part of what we will be paying for is the training of someone to maintain the site, too.  We all agreed that we should move forward with the new design work.  Rhonda Haight asked as to where the money would be coming from to pay for the design phase and the President said that he would be covering those charges for the setup.  It was also asked that we be able to have secure areas in the site for files that only the members can access, too.  

Reports from members present:

Flood stuff is closing down and Jason is working with the long term recovery stuff.  

Meeting Adjourned at 3:00pm

Upcoming Meetings

November 14, 2012

TEMA at 1:00pm

Submitted by:

David Sledge

Secretary, TN VOAD

21st Floor, TN Tower

312 Rosa L Parks Avenue

Nashville, TN 37243

(615) 532-4595

David.Sledge@TN.gov
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